
 
Weekly Opportunities 

 

Sunday:  Sunday School—9:00 a.m. 
  Worship—10:00 a.m. 
      Youth Choir—4:00 p.m. 
 
Monday: Men’s Breakfast—6:45 a.m. 
 
 

Wednesday:  Bible Study 10:00 a.m. & 6:00 p.m. 
            Awana—6:00 p.m.  
            Youth Bible Study—6:00 p.m. 
            Choir Rehearsal—7:00 p.m.   

Office Hours: Monday—Thursday 8:30 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
                       Friday—8:00 a.m.—12 noon 

 
Shane McGivney, Senior Pastor, smcgivney@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Chris Terry, Director of Student Ministries, christerry12@hotmail.com  
Paul Worsham, Director of Children and Family Ministries, pdworsham@hotmail.com 
Shelly Watkins, Church Administrative Assistant, swatkins@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Alison Frederick, Financial Administrator, afrederick@beldenbaptistchurch.com 
 

4121 McCullough Blvd.  Belden, MS 38826  ~ 662-842-6341 
Website:  www.beldenbaptistchurch.com 

August 
Newsletter 

For the Record:  June 2021 Budget Need: $71,094 Budget Receipts: $ 50,563.65 

August 11—Church Wide Fellowship—6 PM 
August 15—Quarterly Business Meeting—5 PM 
                     Adult Sunday School Teacher Meeting 
    (following Business Meeting) 
August 18—Wednesday Night Activities Restart 
 



From the Pastor’s Desk 

 
Greetings BBC Faith Family, 
 
Praise the Lord from whom all blessings flow! We have had an unusual 
but blessed summer 2021. Although some of our plans have had to be 
changed, God has glorified Himself through BBC. We have seen several 
young folks profess faith in Jesus. I am so excited to be a part of training 
up these new believers and seeing God transform their lives.  
 
The Alaska mission team returned home safely. I was so blessed to be a 
part of this team. We worked very hard and God did things that only He 
can do. My prayer is that FBC Juneau and Grace Valley Baptist were en-
couraged by our time there. We were so blessed to serve alongside the stu-
dents of Mosaic Ministry and their leaders. This summer BBC has en-
gaged in mission opportunities in Tupelo, Wyoming, Greenwood, MS, and 
Juneau, Alaska. Thank you being a part of this great work. More opportu-
nities will be available soon. We could not do what we do without your 
prayers, your giving and your going. 
 
As summer wraps up, I look forward to our faith family returning to wor-
ship. I know summer is full of activities and vacations but each member is 
important and you are missed when you are not here. I encourage you to 
find a Sunday School class to engage in Bible Study, prayer and fellow-
ship. Corporate worship on Sunday morning is an important part of being 
a Christian. Join in as we sing, pray and study God’s Word each week. 
Also Wednesday Bible Study, AWANA and other activities are important 
to spiritual growth. 
 
We will be beginning a Children’s Moment during our Sunday morning 
service soon. Pastor Paul will ask the children to come to the front and he 
will share an encouraging word from the Bible. Please encourage your 
children to come down and join in for this important part of worship. 
 
Please continue to pray for me and our Personnel team as we seek a Wor-
ship and Music Pastor. Feel free to reach out by phone or schedule a time 
to meet with me as your pastor for any prayer concern. I would love to 
visit with any and all of you. 
 
Blessings,  

Pastor Shane 
 

 

 

Wednesday Nights starting at 
6:00 p.m.! 

         

Equipping our 2yr olds—6th graders to  
          Know, Love and Serve Jesus Christ 

 
First Club Night  

August 18th—6:00 PM 
BRING A FRIEND!! 

Be sure to  
follow us on                           &   

Music Ministry News 
Please continue to pray for the Personnel Committee as 
they continue to seek God’s direction for our next  
Minister of  Music.  

Wednesday Night Meals 
If there is anyone willing to help prepare & 
serve meals on Wednesday Nights there will 
be a meeting right after worship August 1st 
in the sanctuary. 

Quarterly Business Meeting 
Sunday Night 
August 15th 

5:00 p.m. 

Church Wide Fellowship 
To kick off our  

Fall Restart 
Wednesday, August 11th 

6:00 PM 
Awana begins on the 18th 


